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Report on Awareness and Sensitization Program on Cervical Cancer
The Department of Biosciences, Integral University, in collaboration with the National Service Scheme
(NSS), organized an  awareness and sensitization program  on Cervical Cancer  at  Paikaramau
village  on  25th April 2025.  The main objective of the activity was to spread awareness about cervical
cancer, its causes, symptoms, preventive measures, and the importance of early diagnosis and treatment. It
also aimed to inform the community, especially women, about available government schemes and healthcare
services for screening and treatment.

Approximately 70 students from various undergraduate and postgraduate courses actively participated in the
program along with faculty members  Dr. Jahanarah Khatoon (Faculty coordinator) and Dr. Mohd Aamir
Qureshi. They engaged in  door-to-door visits  across Paikaramau Village   personally interacting with
residents.

 Their efforts included educating the community on the importance of regular health check-ups and HPV
vaccinations, explaining the early warning signs of cervical cancer and the importance of early detection,
distributing informative pamphlets in the local language for enhanced comprehension, highlighting
government initiatives such as free cervical cancer screenings available through various health schemes (e.g.,
Ayushman Bharat, National Health Mission programs)  and encouraging women to utilize medical
services at Primary Health Centers (PHCs) and Community Health Centers (CHCs).

The program received enthusiastic participation from the local community particularly among women, who
expressed appreciation for the initiative and a strong interest in attending such events in future. The active
participation of students and the positive feedback from villagers rendered the initiative significantly
impactful.
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also aimed to inform the community, especially women, about available government schemes and healthcare
services for screening and treatment.

Approximately 70 students from various undergraduate and postgraduate courses actively participated in the
program along with faculty members  Dr. Jahanarah Khatoon (Faculty coordinator) and Dr. Mohd Aamir
Qureshi. They engaged in  door-to-door visits  across Paikaramau Village   personally interacting with
residents.

 Their efforts included educating the community on the importance of regular health check-ups and HPV
vaccinations, explaining the early warning signs of cervical cancer and the importance of early detection,
distributing informative pamphlets in the local language for enhanced comprehension, highlighting
government initiatives such as free cervical cancer screenings available through various health schemes (e.g.,
Ayushman Bharat, National Health Mission programs)  and encouraging women to utilize medical
services at Primary Health Centers (PHCs) and Community Health Centers (CHCs).

The program received enthusiastic participation from the local community particularly among women, who
expressed appreciation for the initiative and a strong interest in attending such events in future. The active
participation of students and the positive feedback from villagers rendered the initiative significantly
impactful.
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